
 
 

Dear Parent(s) & Carer(s),  
 
Induction Day – Wednesday 6th July 2022 
 
Further to previous correspondence, please note that on the Induction Day taking place on 
Wednesday 6th July at Hagley for the new Year 7 intake, students should be collected at 
2.45pm and not 3.35pm as previously stated.  
 
Students who are going home with a sibling will be able to wait in school until 3.35pm. If 
you haven't already done so, please complete the attached 
form https://forms.office.com/r/A4n3yyQZGR indicating how your child will make their way 
home. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and look forward to welcoming you and your 
son/daughter to Hagley very soon.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

Sue O’Brien 
 
Mrs S. O’Brien 
Admissions & Administration Officer 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/A4n3yyQZGR

